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The Institute for Nursing will hosts its first Research Dinner on Tuesday, October 11, 2016, 6:30 

p.m. – 9:00 p.m. at NJSNA/IFN Convention.    

Cynthia Clark, PhD, RN, ANEF, FAAN is a renowned award-winning nursing professor in the 

School of Nursing at Boise State University. Her pioneering work on fostering civility has 

opened essential conversations on a serious issue that often remains hidden and frequently 

ignored. She has brought national and international attention to the controversial issues of 

incivility and bullying in academic and work environments and has developed “best practices” 

on ways to prevent, minimize, and address uncivil and disruptive behavior. 

Dr. Clark will summarize the “State of the Science” regarding civility/incivility in nursing. In a 

time of change, a variety of evidence-based strategies will be explored to foster civil, healthy 

workplaces 


